
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF HORNSEY PARISH CHURCH 

11th May 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Year 5 and Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 
Confirmation/Communion Classes – Summer Term 2022 
 
We at Hornsey Parish Church will be starting our preparation for Year 5 and Year 6 children to 
receive Communion/Confirmation classes starting next Wednesday, 18th May from 8.30am-
9.30am. These classes will continue until Wednesday 6th July and will take place in the school.  
 
The children will then be confirmed by Bishop Robert on the 10th of July 2022. 
 
If your child is interested in being confirmed please could you let Mrs Walker know? Please 
return the slip below with the details to the office, or via email to swalker@stmarysn8.co.uk . 
 
Once we have this information we will be in touch with further details. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Naomi Malone  
Lay School's Worker  
 
 
 
 

 
Confirmation / Communion Classes – Summer Term 2022 
 
I am interested in my child starting Confirmation/Communion classes 
 
Name:  ………………………………………………………………………. Class: ……..…………………… 
 
Parent’s Name: …………………………………………………………. 
 
My child has been baptised/Christened                yes / no* 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………….. 

*please circle as appropriate 
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